
Mice Class Newsletter 
Friday 13th December 2024 

What happened this week?  

This week we was dominated by our Nativity show. Everyone enjoyed performing the dress rehearsal 

to school and then to parents and family on Wednesday. I think you will agree that all the children did 

a brilliant job and got us all in the Christmas spirit! 

In Maths this week we have continued to investigate ways to make the number 5. The children have 

begun to hear and use the terms whole and parts to describe a number.  

I hope all parents received a copy of their child’s phonics assessment. Well done to everyone as so 

much progress has been made recognising GPC’s and blending. We are having a big focus on tricky 

words over the last two weeks of term. 

In art this week we have been using watercolours to paint Christmas stockings. 

We have also enjoyed making Christmas cakes. 

In PE the children enjoyed a fitness challenge with Mrs Horton in the hall. 

We have enjoyed reading, acting and writing about Stickman by Julia Donaldson 

Reminders & Messages  

Look out for a dojo from Mrs Buss outlining a busy week next week.  

We will still have Muddy Monday in the last week of term 

Farming Thursday—It is Mice class turn to visit the farm. Please drop your child at the farm at 9.30am 

on Thursday morning. If your child needs a lift to the farm please let the office know by Monday. 

Work on the Wall: Amy for her fabulous picture of the Stickman family  

Headteacher award: All of Mice class for their fabulous attitude in the Nativity. 

 

 


